
 

Monday 17th June 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Enfield Heights Schools Sports Days – Wednesday 26th June and Monday 1st July 
 
We are delighted to remind you that our annual Sports days will be taking place very soon in St 
Georges Field. 
·         Reception – Monday 1st July (1.15-2.30pm) 
·         Years 1, 2 & 3 – Monday 1st July (9.30-11am) 
·         Years 4, 5 & 6 – Wednesday 26th June (9.30am-11am) 
 
We have planned an action-packed morning filled with various sporting activities and friendly 
competitions. Our aim is not only to encourage physical fitness but also to promote sportsmanship, 
camaraderie, and healthy competition among our students. 
 
You might remember that last year we changed the PE uniform to plain white round neck PE T-shirt, 
and we also introduced the concept of ‘PE teams belonging’.  
 
Each class is divided into four groups, and these groups are named after democratically chosen 
athletes and sports personalities.  

Blue Lucy Bronze 

Red Marcus Rashford  

Green Rory McIlroy 

Yellow Serena Williams 

 
The team information can be found when you log into Arbor next to your child’s name.  We will be 
talking to the children about this, and you can ask your child’s teacher if you are still having any issues. 
 
We kindly request that you ensure your child is adequately prepared for the Sports Day. The children 
need to wear their PE kit with trainers, and their group coloured t-shirt. If you do not have the 
coloured t-shirt of your child’s group, they will be given a coloured bib of their group on the day. It is 
also essential that they bring a water bottle to stay hydrated throughout the event. 
 
We will have a first aider on-site to address any minor injuries or health concerns. 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help our PTA to man the hydration station during the sports days. 
Please let the school office know if you can help.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to our annual Sports 
Day. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mr J Brown 
PE Lead 


